With the new re-shuffling of the Health Board, what kind of system is in place at a regional level for people to bring complaints or problems with services, because my understanding of the new system is that complaints or problems with services can only be taken directly to the ministers office, this as you know will lead to huge delays in problem solving, Can I have your comments on this?

With the restructuring of the Health Boards will the services for people with special requirements be the same in every part of the country or will it stay in its present state?

We see ourselves as people with many years of practical experience and knowledge and are confident that we would have a very valuable contribution to make that would enhance the services that you provide. Are you going to avail of the opportunity to invite us to take part on your decision making committees – Will we have a voice?  

When a child is diagnosed with a disability a parent is sent away to a world of despair and isolation.

There is a real need to have emotional support, have the Midland Health Board considered providing this type of support?

